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MEMORANDUM NO. GEC-OVCAA-NAKG 21-005 
 
TO  :  ALL DEANS, DIRECTORS, HEADS OF ACADEMIC UNITS 
     UPD GE COMMITTEE  
     ALL GE COORDINATORS 
          

 
 
THROUGH :  MA. THERESA T. PAYONGAYONG, Ph.D. 
     Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs 
 
 
 
FROM  :  NANCY A. KIMUELL-GABRIEL, Ph.D. 
     Director 
 
SUBJECT :  Re-opening of the GE Program Evaluation Faculty Survey (AY 2020-2021) 

 
DATE  :  30 April 2021 
 
 
Pursuant to OVPAA’s directive, this is to respectfully inform everyone of the re-opening of the GE 
Program Evaluation Faculty Survey for AY 2020-2021 until Wednesday, 5 May 2021.  
 
The first run of the Survey, which was conducted from April 14 to 25 and directly communicated 
to each GE faculty through email, resulted in a low response rate. To increase the participation 
rate, please encourage your GE faculty who have taught GE courses in the first and second 
semesters of AY 2020-2021 to participate in the Survey. Kindly disseminate the Survey link, as 
follows: https://forms.gle/GoTzzL38fnBtDLweA 
 
Rest assured that the respondents’ identities and answers to the Survey will be kept confidential 
and anonymous, in compliance with the Data Privacy Act of 2012 and UP Diliman Privacy Policy. 
 
Thank you very much for your usual cooperation.  
 
 
 


